Alan B. Moldawer
15 Brown Lane
Lamoine, Maine 04605
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IN RE:
Alan Moldawer v. Code Enforcement Officer

Chair

Board of Appeals
Town of Lamoine
Lamoine, Maine 04605

To the Chair:

I discovered last night one additional email I sent to John Holt on April 8, 2019, in response to
his one and only email he sent to me, on the same date.

dan B. Moldawer
15 Brown ¥ane
Lamoine, Maine 04605
301-526-2695



alanbmoldawer@gmail.com

Subject: FW: True Property

From: alanbmoldawer@gmail.com <alanbmoldawer@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 08, 2015 4:45 PM

To: 'John Holt & Joyce Cornwell’ <johnjoyce@twc.com>; 'Rebecca CEO' <lamoineceo@gmail.com>
Cc: town@lamoine-me.gov; alanbmoldawer@gmail.com

Subject: RE: True Property

lohn and Rebecca:

I will get you more photos, but as you can see in the imbedded photo, the original grade was at or below where the
small gray well feature is, to the left in the photo. The adjoining yellow garage, to the right, is the adjoining property
owner. It also reflect what the original grade was closer to the road {and on higher ground) that the True house

was. The Candy Cottage, the original “grandfathered” house, would not even be in this picture—it was off to the right,
near the road. Look behind the meter, to the left of the well structure, and see where the fill started. That little well
structure was probably the highest point on the ground.

From: John Holt & Joyce Cornwell <johnjoyce @twc.com>

Sent: Monday, April 08, 2019 3:15 PM

To: alanbmoldawer @gmail.com; 'Rebecca CEO' <lamoineceo@gmail.com>
Ce: town@lamoine-me.gov

Subject: FW: True Property




